
  CAMDEN CHURCH OF CHRIST 

Christ Centered - Bible Based 
 
 

Contact us at: 
1285 US 70 Bypass, Camden TN, 38320-4700 

camdencoc898@gmail.com     www.camdenchurchofchrist.org 

(731) 584-7374 

 

 

Congregation Announcements and Events 

• Come back to our evening services tonight for finger foods and 

fellowship after worship!  

• The weekly Ladies bible class will resume on Tuesday, January 

7th at 10:00am.  

• Food bookkeepers sign up list is up for 2025! Please sign up if 

you are willing to serve.   

• Liberia Scholarship Fund: If you would like to sponsor a child, 

please write a $450 check to the Camden church of Christ with 

the memo “Liberia student scholarship” and enclose each check in 

an envelope also marked “Liberia student scholarship.”  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
CYG 2024 AMAZING RACE will end TODAY!! Check the score sheet 

for updates. The winning team members will receive a $25 Amazon card. 

A Lock-in is currently being planned for Wednesday, January 1st after 

bible study. Details coming soon. 

`  

  December 22nd, 2024 
 

Service Times 

Sunday Worship: 
     Bible Study – 9:00 a.m. 
     Morning Worship – 10:00 a.m. 
     Evening Worship – 6:00 p.m. 
 

Mid-Week Bible Study 
     Wednesday at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Ladies Bible Class 
     Tuesdays at 10:00 a.m. 

_______________________________ 

Elders 

Bill Jarnagin        (731) 468-4433                                              

Dan Wyatt            (731) 234-5069                                   

John Dawson       (731) 695-6780 

William Blow      (731) 441-2208 
 

Deacons 

Adam Blackburn  

Britt Johnson  

Daniel Richardson  

Doug Phipps  

Joe Sisco 

Michael Laux 

Sid Osment 

Stacey Ballard 

Wesley Sparks 
 

Pulpit Minister 

Joe Rhodes               (931) 209-1621          
 

Youth Minister 
Ethan Edwards      (931) 209-3341 

Youth Group 

Upcoming Events 

A Warm Welcome to Our Guest 
Please fill out a white visitor card on the back of the pew and drop it in a 

collection plate on your way out. We are so glad you have chosen to 

worship with us today! 

http://www.camdenchurchofchrist.org/
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Special Donations 

• Given in memory of Frank Stroud and Connie Newton by Bill and Becky Jarnagin 

• Given in memory of Ed Ulderich and Jess Whiteside by Thomas Ray Townsend 

• Given in memory of Ed Ulderich by William Blow 

• Given in memory of Ed Ulderich and Judy Mckenzie by Bill and Becky Jarnagin 

• Given in memory of Ed Ulderich by Barbra Thompson 

• Given in memory of Ed Ulderich by Chris and Melissa Fletcher 

• Given in memory of Ed Ulderich and Judy Mckenzie by John and Cindy Lumpkin 

 

 

 

    
SS 

Attendance  

AM     PM 

 
Wed 

2024 Average   120 206  95 122 
2023 Average   123 207       99 118 

  December 15th                    129 212  98     123 
  December 8th                         121 195      94     124 

5th Sunday (9/29)    108 203  93 109 

Those Serving 12/29/24: 

AM 
   Opening Prayer – Trevor Smith  
   Scripture – David Wallace 
   Lord’s Supper – Ross Cole 
   Closing Prayer – John Ivey 
PM 
   Opening Prayer – Stacey Ballard 
   Scripture – Tom Ulderich 
   Lord’s Supper – Emory Florence 
   Closing Prayer – Adam Blackburn 
 

Those serving the Lord’s Supper: 
   
 John Dawson 

Dan Wyatt 
William Blow 
Sid Osment 
Joe Sisco 
Michael Laux 
Wesley Sparks 
Britt Johnson 

 
If you are unable to serve, please tell  

Adam Blackburn 

_______________________________ 

Remember our Shut-Ins: 

Mary Edwards                                    
Virgie Heintz 
Ray & Joyce Frazee                            
Frank & Marge Philips 
Pat Osment                                          
Desmond Jarrett  
Dorthey Chappell                               
Wanda Horner                                    
Janice White       

                                   
 

Prayer Request 

Please check the bulletin board for ongoing prayer request 

Stacey Ballard has completed his treatments but still recovering. Please keep 

him and the Ballard family in your prayers.   

Donna Grimes is recovering from 2 major surgeries and could use prayers. 

She will possibly have another surgery on December 30th.  

Dean Reid has cancer in her lymph nodes and will be taking chemo 

treatments for the next 12 weeks.   

Cooper Ulderich has been having a hard time lately. Please keep Cooper, 

Paul, and Alayna in your prayers.  

David Nowlin, an elder at the Waverly church of Christ, is undergoing chemo 

and radiation treatments. Please keep him and his family in your prayers.  

Rita Kelly had surgery last week and is home now. Keep her in your prayers 

as she recovers.  

Jeff Gerlach had a successful shoulder surgery on Monday and is doing well.  

Cody and Ashley Perry are going through a tough time currently and could 

use prayers.  

 

 

 

 


